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From: Stephanie Nava
Sent: Tuesday,June 11, 2024 10:35 AM
To: Morales, Margo <mlmorales@cityofpasadena.net>; Rivas, Jessica <jerivas@cityofpasadena.net>
Subject: RE: Leaving Northwest Comission
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Hi Jess and Margo!

First I wanted to thank you both for allowing me to serve as a Commissioner on the Northwest Commission. I have
enjoyed my time and learned much about our city programs and procedures.

I was recently accepted to my master's program at I i and will be moving to this Summer. Because of
this, I will no longer be able to serve on the commission and have to resign. Please let me know what additional
information you need from me or what the next steps are. I thank you again for this opportunity.

Best,
Stephanie Nava-Angeles
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